
 

 

 

4 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

The Bikeability Balance & Road Safety training team are coming into school to work with the Reception children.   

Bikeability Balance is a series of school-based sessions that aims to prepare children in Reception with the skills they 
will need to learn to ride a bike. 

Training will take place in school time on the following days: 

 

Wednesday 19th & 26th January, Thursday 27th January and Monday 31st January. 

 

Balance bikes and helmets will be provided.   

Please complete the attached form and return it to school no later than Monday 10th January if your child is able to 
take part. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs R Turner 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Please return to the school office by Monday 10th January 2022 

 

I would like my child _______________________ Class _______to take part in the Bikeability Balance – Road Safety 
Training. 

 

Signed__________________________________ Parent/Guardian    Date: ____________ 

 

 
  


